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Nasrudin Zain <nasrudin.zain@yahoo.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 10:50 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex’ RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Mr Secretary,
Although our views are not important to your national policy, but as FXDD customer we are voicing to protect our
investment and to ensure the platform we chose does not change towards our disadvantage. Moreover who will
be interested to invest any more in yr country if things are more difficult.
In this proposal, i strongly believe that it does no good to individual investors like me as such i object to yhe
proposal.

Tq for asking my personal feeback.
My Reference: FXDD act 124755
Nasrudin Mohd Zain


